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What have we been learning? 

             What a great first week in Jet class! The children have all started with a 

positive and enthusiastic attitude to being in Year 2 and they were certainly 

impressed with our jungle themed classroom – here are some photos of our 

classroom. 

 

As a class, we have been very welcoming to our new teaching assistant Mrs Lloyd to 

Jet class. When we thought about our class rules for the year, we came up with lots 

of positive behaviours that we would like to see in Jet class. Miss Pursey, Mrs 

Cleverley and Mrs Lloyd look forward to seeing these in action – each and every day! 

Next Week 

We have our very exciting ‘WOW’ event to launch 

our theme on Monday, when we have Jonathan 

and his jungle coming to visit- look out for photos! 

In music, we will be listening to different jungle 

music, and saying what we like/dislike about it as 

well as thinking about the instruments which we 

can hear being used.  

In maths, we are going to be spending the coming 

weeks looking at place value and concentrating on 

tens and ones as well as thinking about all the 

different ways we can make a number.  

Other News 

Dates for your diary, we will be holding open 

afternoons, which will be a chance for you to 

come and see your child’s learning journals on 

Monday 9th October and Thursday 12th October at 

3pm. They will take place in Jet classroom and 

you will need to come in via the main school 

entrance.   

Meet the teacher is on Thursday 14th September 

at 3:40-4pm. 

Please could you collect and send in 

magazines/coloured paper which could be used for 

our jungle scene colleges. Please could these be in 

school by Monday 25th September 2017. 
 


